
Group Co-counselor Co-counselor Co-counselor 

Pre- K *Marcella M. Lili W.  Ugochi E.  

Kindergarten Mia P. Bella W. Kelsi M. 

1st Grade Natalie H. Hannah W. Tiare S. 

2-3rd Grade Bayden S. John D. Abby M. 

4-5 Grade Emily B. Kyra S. Hannah H. 

Extended Care / Sub. Jenna G. Angie D.  

  Camp Coordinator: Megan N. 

Angie D. – Risk Watch Camp (7/10-7/14, 7/17-7/21) 

Staff Bios: 

Lili Warren – Pre-K 

 
Hi! My name is Lili! My favorite food is pizza and 
I love being outdoors and having fun with 
kiddos. I look forward to a great time at Camp 
Coyote and meeting lots of new friends this 
summer! 
 

 
Emily Branstad – 4

th

 & 5
th

 Graders 

 

Hi, my name is Emily Branstad and I 
am so excited to be a camp counselor 
this year! I am a Junior attending 
University of Illinois studying History 
and Secondary Education. The activity 
that I am most excited about this 
summer is our trail adventures 
around the lake.  
 

 



Ugochi Edeh – Pre-K 

 

My name is Ugochi and I have 
always been interested in nature 
and all fun outdoor activities! I 
cannot wait to help children 
explore and learn many exciting 
things and experiences from 
nature this summer. This 
summer I am a camp counselor 
for the kids going to preschool.  
 

 
Hannah Hendrian – 4

th

 Graders 

 

Hannah Hendrian is a rising 
junior at Ball State University 
studying elementary education 
with a minor in music. This is her 
second summer at Camp Coyote, 
and she is looking forward to 
getting to know the kids and 
being outside this summer! 
 
  

Angie D’Andrea – Risk Watch Safety 

Camp 

 

My name is Angela D’Andrea! I 
am so excited to be working at 
camp. This year I am excited to 
be able to go on Nature 
Adventures and learn about the 
wilderness at camp! 

 



Hannah Wooten – 1st Graders 
 

I love being outside and I used to 
be a Girl Scout. I know that being 
outdoors had a positive impact 
on me. And I’m looking forward 
to make the kids in camp have 
that memorable experience too. 
We’ll go on trail adventures, play 
games, make crafts, and meet 
new friends!  
  
Megan Newton – Camp Coordinator 

 

Hi! I’m Megan and I am studying to be 
a teacher! I love working camp to 
learn from the kids and get to teach 
new skills, games, and crafts! 
 

 
Kyra Slavik – 4

th

 & 5
th

 Graders 

 

My name is Kyra Slavik & I am super 
excited to be a camp counselor this 
summer! I currently am working on 
my masters at Cal Poly while playing 
collegiate volleyball there as well! 
Growing up I have always loved the 
outdoors & everything nature, so I am 
excited to help kiddos find the value 
in having fun outside as well!!! 
 

 



John D’Andrea – 2-3
rd

 Graders  

 

Hello! My name is John D’Andrea and this is 
my second year working the Peck Farm Park 
summer camps! When I was in elementary 
school, I attended these camps and loved 
the awesome activities and fun environment 
they provided. Now I’m looking forward to 
giving back and creating a similar 
environment. Specifically, I’m excited for 
fishing at the lake and hiking, two activities I 
loved to do as a kid and still love teaching 
now! 

 
Natalie Hayden – 1

st

 Graders 

 

Hi everyone, I'm Natalie Hayden and 
I'm one of the Camp Coyote 
counselors this summer, specifically 
working with the first grade group! 
I'm currently a student at the 
University of Georgia, majoring in 
biology. I love being outdoors and 
exploring new places, so I'm very 
excited to meet everyone and have a 
great time out in nature this summer! 
  



Bella Walton – Kindergarteners 
 

Hi! My name is Bella Walton, and I am 
super excited to work the nature 
camp this summer! I love to be 
outside and stay active while learning 
from kids and having a fun time! A 
little bit about myself, I am majoring 
in education and currently play 
college softball in Chicago. I am 
looking forward to meeting with you 
all!  

  
Bay Slavik – 2nd & 3

rd

 Graders 

 

My name is Bay and I’m a junior 
in college studying film at 
Emerson in Boston, MA. I focus in 
acting, directing, and 
cinematography. I love to play 
sports, be outside, listen to 
music, and watch movies. 
Fun Fact: Spider-Man is my 
favorite superhero. 

 

 



Mia Palazzolo - Kindergarteners 

 

My name is Mia and I am a junior 
at UIC studying industrial design 
and life science visualization. I am 
deeply passionate about creativity, 
science, and innovation. I love 
hiking, being outside, and drawing 
in my free time. 

  

Kelsi Miller - Kindergarteners 
 
Hi! My name is Kelsi Miller and I am 
so excited for camp this year! I am 
going to be a sophomore at Michigan 
State University and I am pursuing a 
major in Social Science Education. I 
am looking forward to water days and 
being outside this summer! I can’t 
wait to meet everyone! 

 



Marcella Monroy – Pre-Ks 

 

I have been doing Coyote Camp for 
about 3 years now. I just can’t keep 
away from spending my summer 
outside enjoying nature and the silly 
things I hear when we go on another 
walk around the lake. Every week is a 
new week with different kids and a 
different dynamic of fun adventures. I 
can’t wait to see what this year 
brings!  
 

 
Tiare Saucedo – 1st Graders 

 

I am 17 years old and a student but 
am so excited to work with all the kids 
this summer. I wanted to work at 
Camp Coyote because it was an 
opportunity to be outside and learn 
about nature. I’m going to be working 
with the 1st graders with my two 
other co-counselors and am so 
excited to have fun with all of them!  
 

 



Abbi Mondi – 2nd-3rd Graders 
 

Hi my name is Abbey Mondi!!! I am so 
excited to be a camp counselor this 
summer! I have always loved working 
with kids and being outside so I knew 
this job would be the perfect fit for 
me! I cant wait for all the exciting 
plans we have for this summer!!!!  
 

 
Jenna Germano – Extended Care  
 

Jenna is an undergraduate student 
studying art education. In her free 
time she likes to rock climb, especially 
outside. Some of her favorite 
memories as a child are visiting the 
butterfly house at Peck Farm, 
especially attending the release 
parties at the beginning of each 
summer. For camp, she is most 
excited about exploring the outdoors 
and for art week!  
 

 
 


